Minutes of the Miles City Council

     The Miles City Council held a special meeting on Monday, August 12, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. in the Miles City Hall with Mayor Sylvester Schwertner presiding.  Council members present were Jane Jeschke, Paul Sklenarik, Casey McCartney, and Larry Gilbert.  Kirk Boatright was late.
     There was no public comment.
     Council discussed and reviewed the sidewalk estimate to replace the sections of sidewalk as approved at the last meeting.  Paul Sklenarik made the motion to hire Liberty Concrete to repair the next section of sidewalk as presented.  Jane Jeschke seconded.  Motion carried 4-0.
     Council had a budget workshop and worked on the 2019-2020 city budgets.
     Jane Jeschke motioned to approve the proposed tax rate of 0.319058 for the 2019-2020 tax year.  Kirk Boatright seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.
      Jane Jeschke motioned to approve the proposed 2019-2020 budgets as presented.  Paul Sklenarik seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.
     The Public hearing to discuss the 2019-2020 tax rate and budgets is set for Tuesday, September 3, 2019 at 6:30 p.m.
     Paul Sklenarik made the motion to adjourn. Casey McCartney seconded.  Motion carried 5-0. Council adjourned at 10:07 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Amy Fischer                                                                 Sylvester Schwertner
City Secretary                                                               Mayor 
